RAJ BHAVAN PRESS RELEASE

Thiru CH. Vidyasagar Rao, the Governor of Tamil Nadu has
directed that henceforth on ceremonial occasions and in official and

other communications the word “Hon’ble Governor” or the Tamil

equivalent “LomeBuTLLOIG o4 @BHIT” may be used.

The present practice of using the salutation “His Excellency

the Governor” or the Tamil equivalent “GL0&@& <4, EBHBI” may be

discontinued.
The salutation “His Excellency” will continue to be used

in interaction with foreign dignitaries.
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